
 
 

 

 
4809                                 Special Release            09 September, 2024 

 

 
RE: ELECTION OF CONGREGATION REPRESENTATIVES ON SENATE, BOARDS 

AND COMMITTEES OF THE UNIVERSITY 

 

I write to inform members of the Congregation that the Vice Chancellor, Professor K. O. 

Adebowale, mni, FAS, has approved that the above named election be postponed. 

 

This is to allow members update their records on the Congregation list. 

 

A new date will be announced soon.  All inconveniences are regretted. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, fspsp, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar  


